
Please make the Minutes Available to Home Group Members 
 

District 41 Committee Meeting Minutes  
 June 4, 2006 

 
Attendance 
 
Voting Members 
Bob S.              DCM    
Bill G.  Alt. DCM/Area 60 Web site/GSR EZDZIT Group 
Phil K.  Treasurer/GSR Attitude Adjustment Group/Intergroup Secretary 
Karen S. Secretary/Treatment Facilities Chair/Alt.GSR East Hills Group  
 
Non-voting members  
Bobby C. 
 
 
Meeting Opened with the Serenity Prayer 
 
Secretaries Report: Karen S gave the report. Phil K. made a motion to accept the 
minutes. Bill G. seconded the motion. The motion passed unanimously.  
 
Treasurer’s Report: Phil K. gave the report on finances. The balance is $640.00.See 
attached report. 
 
Committee Chairs 
 
The Treatment Facilities Report: A report was given by Karen S .All is the same as last 
month. We will finish up a few commitments promised with some literature.  
   
  
GSR Reports: 
 
Bill G. - EZDZIT Group: The attendance is down, but the meeting is doing ok. They 
continue to hold lead meetings. 
 
Phil K. - Attitude Adjustment Group: They are doing ok and still have not made a 
decision to move the meeting to the basement of the church for the summer due to the 
heat. 
 
Karen S - East Hills Group: The meeting is doing well. We are receiving newcomers and 
halfway house members regularly. 
   
DCM Report: Bob S. attended the pre-conference assembly and received a report on the 
56th General Service Conference- Sponsorship, Service, Self Support In A Changing 
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World. A brief report is attached .Bob also shared about the finances of AA as a whole. 
Phil K. asked for a copy. A written report is attached. Bob S. and Bill G. talked to 
Tammy L. about the DOS- (Day Of Sharing) this fall. More information will be available 
soon; please see Bill G. or Bob S.A flyer is attached. 
 
Old Business: A discussion was on the ad hoc committee and guidelines. This is about 
expenses and guidelines for the Treatment facility, DCM, Secretary. Karen S. reminded 
all committee members about the spirit of rotation coming up in the fall and that 
guidelines were important. Bob S. made a suggestion to take this all to the groups and ask 
them what they want as far as the ad hoc committee is concerned. 
 
 New Business:  Bobby C.  expressed his concerns about what he has been witnessing at 
the AA meetings. He shared about the lack of unity, and service involvement, and the 
groups’ participation in the District. We had a discussion on this. Every one had 
something to share on this as it is happening in AA. Bob S.  the DCM made these 
suggestions; “Let it begin with me”, “Set an example”, “Carry the message to the 
groups”. He also made the suggestion that all GSR’S attend the District meeting and 
bring a written report and also take a written report back to their home groups/group 
conscience, so they have a voice in the District. 
 
 
Bill G. made a motion to adjourn. Phil K.  Seconded the motion. 
 
 The meeting closed with “ I am responsible statement”. 
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